
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19 March 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: EduLink One App 
 
I am writing to inform you of a change to our Management Information System (MIS).  
The MIS is the system we use for student and staff data. We currently use a system 
called SIMS and will be changing to a system called Arbor on Monday 8 April 2024.  
 
Whilst we migrate to Arbor, there will be some disruption to the EduLink One app. We 
will therefore be disabling functions on the app for parents and carers during the Easter 
Holiday whilst we link it to the new system. Please send any updates or 
communications directly to the school, rather than through the EduLink One app. 
 
Once the Arbor system is fully embedded, we will write to you with an update on when 
the app will be fully functional. 
 
In the meantime, if there are any changes to your contact details, please notify the 
school by emailing office@driffieldschool.org.uk or by telephoning the school on 
01377 253631. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr M Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 
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